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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE Theatre Trip: Jesus Christ Superstar (Year 10 and 11), Mayflower Theatre –  
Tuesday 26 March 2024 

 

The RE Department would like to invite your child to see Jesus Christ Superstar at the Mayflower 
Theatre, Southampton. This is a particularly important opportunity as we study the life, death and 
resurrection of Jesus for GCSE RE Paper 1.  
 

Students will need to meet us outside the Mayflower Theatre at 7.00pm, ready for ‘curtain up’ at 
7.30pm. Please note that due to increased security at the venue, there are bag checks in place before 
students are able to enter the foyer.  We will be unable to refund or wait for any student who does 
not attend on time.  Estimated running time is approximately 1 hour and 55 minutes including an 
interval; therefore, students will need to be collected from the theatre at approximately 9.25pm. To 
make this trip affordable, we would ask you to arrange your child’s own transport to and from the 
Mayflower on the night. 
 

We have been able to secure a limited number of discounted tickets for this show at a cost of £19.50 
per student.  If your child attracts Pupil Premium funding, the ticket will cost £5.00 per student.  As 
places are limited for this performance, if the trip is over-subscribed, the school will apply the 
educational visits policy, available on our website. 
 

To reserve a place for your child, please complete our Google form and make payment via Scopay by 
no later than Thursday 22 February 2024. 
 

Should you wish for any further information please contact me by email on info@mountbatten.school, 
and mark for message for the attention of Miss Collins. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss R Collins  
Head of RE 

https://forms.gle/QgKcvKJoHAmvUuo26
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